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24 April 2009 
 
Dear Consultees and commentators, 
 
The Appraisal Committee met to discuss this appraisal on 1st April. 
 
The manufacturer of the drug has informed us that the date on which this drug 
will be launched in the UK has not been finalised and that the final price of the 
drug has not been formally announced. We therefore cannot release the 
decision agreed by the Committee and the evidence documentation related to 
the appraisal at this time. 
 
We will contact you again when we have an update. If you have any 
questions, please contact me. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Jeremy 
 
Jeremy Powell 
Technology Appraisal Project Manager 
National Institute for Health and Clinical Excellence 
MidCity Place | 71 High Holborn | London WC1V 6NA | United Kingdom 
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